
SPORTS CAR CLUB OF AMERICA 

Annual Meeting 

November 18, 2017 

  

The 2017 NNJR Annual meeting was held at Brio Tuscan Grill in Wayne, NJ. 

A social time was allotted before dinner was served. After dinner and before desert 

The meeting was called to order at 8:30PM 

Present: Brandon Fetch, Peter Schneider, Larry 'JR' Malone, Linda Santangelo-Mosley, Mark 

Labbancz, Chris Mosley, Butch O’Connor 

Absent: Jason Evangelista 

  

Secretary’s Report: 

The secretary’s report was not presented. 

  

Treasurer’s Report: 

Jason Evangelista was not present. Brandon reported that the region is in strong financial shape 

going into the year. 

  

Nomination Committee: 

Darrell Anthony 

Diane O’Connor 

Matt Rooke 

Chris Mosley 

Peter Schneider 

  

2018 NNJR Board of Trustees 

Regional Executive - Brandon Fetch   

Assistant Regional Executive - Peter Schneider  

Secretary - Larry 'JR' Malone   

Treasurer - Jason Evangelista   

Trustee - Linda Santangelo-Mosley    

Trustee - Ben Phillips 

Trustee - Phillip Moore   



Trustee - Mark Labbancz  

As per the by-laws Larry 'JR' Malone cast one (1) vote to approve the Nomination Committees 

proposal. 

  

Race: 

The region had a good 2017 season with the Jo DeLuca and Linda Gronlund Freedom Major's at 

Pocono being a great success. Due to scheduling conflicts the Memorial Day weekend is not 

available for 2018. No race activity is currently planned by the Race Committee. There are a few 

ideas for race activity being floated which will be discussed at upcoming Trustee Meetings.  The 

Board of Trustees thanks the Race Committee for a successful season. 

  

Rally: 

2017 was a success. 2017 Teddy Bear Rally is scheduled for Sunday, December 3 starting from 

Suburu 46 in Budd Lake, NJ.  The Board of Trustees thanks the Rally Committee for a successful 

season. 

  

Solo: 

No report presented. 2017 was a success. 2018 will feature the Pro Solo at MetLife Stadium in 

May. The Solo Committee will present the contracts necessary to the Board of Trustees for 

approval. At this point the 2018 will mimic the 2017 season. The Board of Trustees thanks the 

Solo Committee for a successful season. 

  

Meetings: 

2018 Region party is planned for Packanack Lake Clubhouse on January 28. Details will follow. 

  

Vinny Blancuzzi Award: 

Lou Giallanella - Lou has been a member for 40 years and has been the a stalwart member of 

the Flagging and Communications team. Lou has been key with the success of mentoring new 

F&C members and has volunteered to provided F&C services from Driver's Schools to Formula 

1. The Board of Trustees thanks the Lou for his dedication to the sport. 

  

The Board of Trustees thanks Bob Dowie, Area 1 Director for attending. 

Brandon recognized the passing of Walter Huber in 2017, Walt was the SCCA. We are forever in 

his debt for making this sport better and most of all FUN! 

  

The meeting was called to adjourn at 9:30PM 

 


